
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/9/2017 11:04:54 AM
Subject: Re: We need Budget on exceptional Needs.

​$11m. Found out yesterday. I'll get the RFA statement.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 4:33 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: We need Budget on exceptional Needs.
 
 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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